
info@southcentralclimate.org Sagebrush Training Page

Training for Sagebrush Conservation Practitioners
Virtual Classrooms 

The Why: North American sagebrush ecosystems are a regional
priority of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS). The FWS Science
Applications Program is working in partnership with multiple USGS
Climate Adaptation Science Centers (CASCs), and Boise State
University, to develop a training series for sagebrush conservation
practitioners. These trainings will begin in Feb. 2024 with a self-paced
introductory course, a series of virtual classrooms, and an invitation-
only in-person workshop in May 2024.
What you will learn: Through this training series, we will introduce
practitioners to the science of climate change, explore climate
impacts, and discuss management tools and adaptation options. 

When:

Who:
This training series is open to the U.S.
FWS Sagebrush Ecosystem Team, as
well as others who work in sagebrush
ecosystems. Virtual sessions are open
to anyone who may be interested

March 20: Sagebrush and
Climate Change Overview 

April 4: Sagebrush-associated
Wildlife Vulnerabilities to
Climate Change

April 30: Introduction to Climate Tools

10am MT / 9 am PT (90-min Online)

1pm MT / 12 pm PT (90-min Online)

1 pm MT / 12 pm MT 
(90-min Online)

LEARN
MORE
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